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Awards: 
 

 Pupil of the Week Book Worm Behaviour Champion 

Nursery Nancy Diego - 

Reception Josh Claire - 

Year 1 Mateo Nikolas - 

Year 2 Millie M Daisy - 

Year 3 Mason Abel - 

Year 4 Noah Jeron - 

Year 5 Faith Wiktoria - 

Year 6 Aleisha Matilda - 

 

 
Year 6 explored how nutrients are transported around our body by taking part in a 

very yummy experiment! They used Skittles and water to represent how nutrients are 

absorbed into the bloodstream and transported around the body.  

They loved to see  

the colourful  

patterns made by  

the Skittles as they  

made contact with  

the water.  

Miss E Chambers  

 



 
 

   Quick Sticks Hockey Tournament 

Our hockey team finished as runners-up in their 

competition on Tuesday, winning every match except 

against Leominster, who remained undefeated and 

scored impressively throughout. Congratulations to 

Leominster and well done St Peter’s, you were 

brilliant! Miss R Jinks 

 Year 3 had a fantastic time creating natural collages this week. They collected natural  

resources from around the school grounds and made pictures of minibeasts. Miss E Boddice 

 
The children in Reception Class have enjoyed 

getting to know, feeding and cuddling our 

school Guinea Pigs (Spike and Fluffy) when they 

regularly visit us. Mrs S Finlow 

 This week we had two special visitors in Year 1! Arlo and Mabel, the tortoises. 

In Science, this half term, we have been studying animals including humans. 

We have looked at the different animal groups, the characteristics of different 

animals, and their diets. We found out that tortoises are part of the reptile 

family, they are herbivores, and they even have beaks! The children also 

loved giving the tortoises a clean and scratch. Miss L Gullis 

 

 

Well done to Noah in Year 

4 for producing his 

interpretation of grafitti 

artwork based on the 

workings of Keith Harring.  

Noah has shown 

exceptional focus and  

attention  

to detail. 

Miss R  

Jinks 

 

Year 5 have been busy 

completing their independent 

write on their book 'Zoo' by 

Anthony Browne. They have 

also started to design their 

own Mayan mask, ready to 

construct using papier mâché 

over the coming weeks.   

Mrs S Smith  

 



 
 

  
Dates for your diary: 

October 

6th – 17th Swimming Lessons x 10 at Leominster Pool - year 6 

15th 
Stay and Play in Nursery 1.30pm-2.30pm – all under 4’s 

welcome 

20th – 24th  Swimming Lessons x 5 at Leominster Pool – year 4 

22nd  
Macmillan Cancer Support Coffee Morning – all 

welcome 

23rd Halloween Disco, KS1 4pm-5pm, KS2 5.15pm-6.15pm 

24th Harvest Church Service, St Peter’s Church – R-Year 6 

24th  End of Autumn Term 1 

November 

3rd Autumn Term 2 begins 

3rd  Bikeability session 1 of 3 – Year 6 

3rd – 7th Swimming Lessons x 5 Leominster Pool – year 4 

11th  Remembrance Day – silence at 11am  

11th -12th  Parents Evening  

13th-14th  Bikeability sessions 2 and 3 – Year 6 

21st Children in Need Day 

December 

2nd Film Night – KS1 – details to follow 

4th Film Night – KS2 – details to follow 

5th  
Christmas Tree Festival at St Peter’s Church – St 

Peter’s Singers to perform at the opening 

9th Nativity 2pm and 6pm 

11th Christmas Jumper Day 

11th Christmas Disco, KS1 4pm-5pm, KS2 5.15pm-6.15pm 

15th  Rudolph Run in aid of St Michael’s Hospice 

18th iRock Performance – invited parents 

19th Christmas Church Service 

19th End of Autumn Term 

January 2026 

6th Spring Term 1 begins 

7th Young Voices Concert, Birmingham Pulse – year 5 & 6 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Frank 

Sinatra 
 

American 

Singer  

and Actor 

Monday 

Year 6 bring kit to school 
to change  Year 5 bring kit to school 
to change Year 3 wear kit to school 

Tuesday Year 2 wear kit to school  

Wednesday Reception wear kit to 
school Thursday Year 1 wear kit to school 

Friday Year 4 wear kit to school 

 

 

 

When children come in to 

school dressed in their PE kit 

it allows for more time to be 

used for physical activity 

rather than time taken up 

changing. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 6  
Swimming every day  

6th- 17th October 
 

Please bring in a named bag, a 
towel, trunks/one-piece costume 

and goggles-optional. 
No jewellery 

Hair tied up or a swimming hat 
must be worn 

Year 6    Wednesday 

Please come to school dressed in your Forest School 

clothes, with your outdoor boots or wellies in a carrier bag. 



 
 

After School Clubs:   

After school activity clubs start on Monday 15th September and will run for 6 weeks ending 

week commencing 20th October. Please book via the MCAS app. 
 

 

Oskar (Y6 )   Finley (YR) 

Ella (Y1)  Elsa (Y2) 

 Attendance:    

Attendance this week is: 97.2% 

A reminder that if your child is well enough to attend school, please send them as it is vital 

they attend school as regularly as possible. If your child has been off school with a sickness 

bug, they need to be 48 hours clear before they return.   

 

Absences must be reported daily either via message through the MCAS app, emailing  

gunwin@st-peters.hereford.sch.uk or calling the school on 01885 483237.  

Highest Class attendance this week goes to:  YEAR 3 

 PTFA Friends of St. Peter's 

Many thanks to all the parents and carers who joined us on Tuesday for the first PTFA 

meeting of the school year. If you would like to get involved and can offer some time to 

support our fundraising events, please give you name and contact details to Mrs Unwin in 

the School Office. gunwin@st-peters.hereford.sch.uk We have lots of plans to ensure that 

this year is a great one in terms of providing the children with lots of incredible experiences.  

We need your support - please get involved! 

The next PTFA Friends of St. Peter's meeting will be held on  

Tuesday 18th November 3.30pm - all welcome. 

 

Mrs H Yarnold 
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Join us on 

Wednesday 

22nd October 


